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Headquarters Library Closes January 9 and 10 for Improvements 

 
Cumberland County Public Library & Information Center’s Headquarters Library at 300 Maiden 
Lane is closed Mon., Jan. 9 and Tues., Jan. 10, while the check-out desk is modified to accommodate 
Radio Frequency Identification technology (RFID). However, the Friends of the Library author 
program by Celia Rivenbark will be held in the Pate Room on Jan. 10 at 7 p.m. as scheduled.  
 
While work is being completed at Headquarters Library, customers may return materials through the 
drop box there or to any other library location. Headquarters Library will reopen on Wed., Jan. 11 at 
9 a.m. 
 
RFID technology enables communication through radio waves to track library materials. As a result, 
customers can check out their own materials, virtually eliminating waiting in line for service. 
Cliffdale Regional, East Regional, West Regional, Bordeaux Branch and Spring Lake Branch are 
already utilizing this technology. 
 
For more information, call 483-7727, or visit www.cumberland.lib.nc.us. 
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